
COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING CANCELLED 

TAKE NOTICE that the May 28th, regular meeting of the 
Currituck County Historic Preservation Commission has been 
cancelled. 

This the 24th day of May 2024. 

Jennie Turner 
Ex-Officio 
Clerk to the Historic Preservation Commission




